
Products Material Grease/Moisture Recyclable Compostable Perfluorochemicals 
(PFCs) Endorsement

Solid bleached sulfate 
paperboard (SBS)

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

N/A

Solid bleached sulfate 
paperboard (SBS)

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

N/A

Made with 100% recycled 
fiber and 90% post-
consumer content 

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

Green Product Certified 
dinegreen.com

Made with 100% recycled 
fiber and 90% post-
consumer content 

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

Green Product Certified 
dinegreen.com

Made with 100% recycled 
fiber and 90% post-
consumer content 

Aqueous lining for grease 
and moisture resistance 

Yes, remove food residue 
and recycle

Yes, third-party certified by 
BNQ (bnq.qc.ca), and 

conditionally accepted by 
Cedar Grove (cedar-

grove.com), these 
containers will break down 

in a commercial 
composting setting

Not manufactured with any 
flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

Green Product Certified 
dinegreen.com

Made with 100% recycled 
fiber and 90% post-
consumer content 

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

Green Product Certified 
dinegreen.com

Solid bleached sulfate 
paperboard (SBS)

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

N/A

Made with 100% recycled 
fiber and 90% post-
consumer content 

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

Green Product Certified 
dinegreen.com

Solid bleached sulfate 
paperboard (SBS)

Low-density polyethylene 
(LDPE) lining

Recyclable only in the few 
communities that accept 

poly-lined paperboard 
foodservice packaging

No
Not manufactured with any 

flourine-based grease-
treatement chemicals 

N/A
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